Parish Precept confirmed for 2015/16

Guildford Borough Council has confirmed the Parish Council’s proposals for the Council Tax precept
in 2015/16.The Council were mindful that this could be an interesting year for the village with the re-
emergence of the local plan following the elections in May. As a result the Council is keen to keep its
reserves intact while conscious of the continuing need to restrain expenditure in times of austerity.
Proposals for the year will add a modest 56p per annum to the average Clandon council tax bill.
Guildford has also confirmed the application for grant support to fund an upgrade of facilities at the
Village Hall. These could be worth up to £2000, with the support of the Village Hall Management
Committee.



